
inutes of Special General Meeting of Arch Creek Trust, March21, 193.

The meeting was called to order at 8:05 P.M. at Arch Creek Park
1855 N.E. 135th Street by Vice-President, Louis Stark.

Rev. Charles Eastman introduced the new Board Members:
President - Wesley Wilson
Vice-President - Louis Stark
Treasurer - Kathleen Miner
Secretary/Membership 

- Pearl Stark
Board Members at Large - Lee Ivy & Tom Pafford

Minutes of Executive Board Meeting were read. The Vice-Presi-dent asked for approval of minutes and actions includingspecifically:
1. To make Alice Cohen a Board Member at Large.
2. To ask Henny Roth to become a Board Member at Large

(she accepted).
3. To approve May 7th for a Plant Sale and Artist Show.4. Beginning April 2nd, "Go Native Weed and Tree Pull" atthe Park on Saturday mornings through June.

All were adopted unanimously.

The meeting was turned over to Program Director and President,Wesley Wilson.

Emily Perry, Park Director, gave report. President Wilson madeworthy suggestion that Emily personally contact the Jr. and Sr.High Schools in area for some planned activities at the park.

James King, Dade County Naturalist, was introduced. He gave areport about a program laison between parks. The Parks andrecreation Dept. is working on a resource plan, "Project Friendly"to make community more aware of Arch Creek Park. Mr. Kingnarrated an informative, interesting naturalist film about thetrees, plants and animals in Arch Creek Park and other hammocks.

Kathleen Miner presented her treasurers report:
Bridge Fund $2,291.34
Checking Acct 213.65
Plus dues collected .00

-,2,9569.99
It was unanimously adopted to move banking accounts to adifferent bank and combine both accounts in order to get ahigher interest rate.

Meeting adjourned at 9:35 P.M.

Res ectfully submitted,

Pearl Stark,
Secretary, Arch Creek Park


